
SCHOOL DISCO AND Christmas Jumper DAY
Friday 9th December 2022 3.15pm – 5pm in the Hall 
Admission £2, Christmas Jumper day £1 for save the 

children

Ticket sales are limited due to fire regulations and so are sold on a strict first 
come first serve basis. You can purchase these via Parentmail. Tickets must 

be purchased before the disco, please book early to avoid disappointment. If 
you have any questions about making payments on Parentmail, please see 

the school office for help and support.

If your child wishes to come to the disco and you have purchased a ticket, 
they will be taken to the school hall by their teacher and then you will be 

able to collect your child from their classroom door at 5pm.

As usual, there will be drinks, hotdogs, sweets and crisp to buy. 
For children in KS1 (infants) we are asking parents/carers to purchase a snack 

card on Parentmail for £3 this will entitle them to a hotdog, drink, bag of 
crisps, small bag of sweets - this will reduce the risk of children losing their 

change. For children in KS2 (Juniors) please send your child’s spending money 
(£5 maximum) in a sealed, named envelope, please do not give loose money 
to class teachers in the morning. This will be kept safe by the class teacher. 

On the day, all children in school can come in a Christmas jumper non-
uniform with a £1 donation (this is separate to the disco ticket price). This 
will save the children who attend the disco having to get changed and will 

reduce the risk of any lost items.

Thank you in advance for your continued support. If you need anything 
clarifying, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


